
 

 

The Lunch Angel Fund accepts donations for the 
Cafeteria House Account to assist students in need.  
When properly funded, the Cafeteria House Account 
may be used by students who do not have money and 
have already reached their lunch account charge 
limit. 
 

You can be a Lunch Angel by making a tax-
deductible gift to the Brevard Schools Foundation.  
Please reference “Lunch Angel Fund” on your check, 
and include the school name(s) and amount you would 
like to donate per school.  Checks may be mailed to: 

Brevard Schools Foundation 

2700 Judge Fran Jamieson Way 

Viera, FL  32940 
 

If you need additional information, please contact 
the Brevard Schools Foundation at (321) 633-1000, 

ext. 11756.  Thank you for helping to provide lunches 
to students in need. 


